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3rd February 2025 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

Year 2 Update 

 

You will be aware that Mrs Brown’s current absence was linked to a medical procedure she was 

undertaking and we are pleased to share with you that this has now been completed and that Mrs 

Brown is well and recovering at home.  

 

Before her absence Mrs Brown worked closely with Mrs Harrison who has been leading learning in 

Year 2 for the last two weeks or so. Unfortunately due to unexpected personal circumstances Mrs 

Harrison is no longer able to continue teaching Year 2 as planned and has had to step back from the 

role that she planned to fill until Mrs Brown’s return. We are grateful to Mrs Harrison for all that she 

brought us and wish her well – we hope to see her back at Haytor View at some point in the future.  

 

Due to this change in circumstances we have put other plans in place for the leading of learning in 

Year 2. We are pleased to share that Mr. Graham Watson, who some children from across the school 

will have met before, will be joining us next week for three days, with Mrs Toye, whom all the Year 2 

children know for the other two days. Beyond next week Mr. Watson will then teach the class for 

every day of the week to provide consistency, as well as the connection that we know he brings.  

 

As we make these changes, be assured that both Miss Butler and Mrs Cousins will be working closely 

alongside Mr Watson as well as Mrs Toye to ensure that they are able to bring their very best to your 

children.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                                            

                                                                            Scott Hampton                                   

                                                                             Head Teacher    


